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Highway Clean-Up

Thank you to all those who helped Jim Schnellman, our Local Hands-On Projects
Chair, with the Highway Cleanup on July 31st:

Gary Schuster
Brad Brown
Chuck Schuringa
Heidi Kuhn
Kathie Lindermann
Marty Lindermann
Karen Haire
Kiffen Fishburne
John Fishburne
Deb Schnellman

Great job everyone!

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266990
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
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Fellowship Outreach and Fun
Our Fellowship Chair, Heidi Kuhn, has planned a special
event for all of us to enjoy!

Come join your fellow Rotarians for this unique Fellowship
opportunity - to share time with each other and bring joy to
the residents of Mountain Meadows.

Tuesday, August 20th at 2pm
at

Mountain Meadows
320 Park Ave, Leavenworth, WA 98826

Service Above Self Awards

Last
week, Co-President Kiffen Fishburne awarded Mike Worden and Gary Schuster
with 'Service Above Self' Awards.

Mike Worden received his award for working with the State, IRS, our Treasurer, and
others to form our Nonprofit (501c3), the Leavenworth Rotary Foundation. Gary
Schuster received his award for spearheading the effort to transition our club from
Club Runner to the Rotary standard system of DACdb.

Congratulations, Gentlemen!

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266977
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266979
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266985
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266986
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267027
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801391259
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266972
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Public Image Requests

Deb Schnellman, Chair of Public Image, would like us all to use a single email
account to send all information and pictures to Public Image. We will use what we
receive in this account for our newsletter/bulletin, our website, and on Social Media
where appropriate.

Please send your pictures and information to:

leavenworthwarotary@gmail.com

Please visit our Facebook Page and Website to see the updates that have been
made, and please consider making suggestions and contributions to these via the
email shown above.

Rotary Club of Leavenworth WA Facebook Page:

https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary/

Please click the link above and like the posts!

Our Website is Loaded with Information!

Rotary Club of Leavenworth (leavenworthrotarywa.com)

Hint: Click on the tabs at the top of the website to see drop-down menus with
additional information.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267001
https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary/
https://leavenworthrotarywa.com/index.php


Help Wanted for the 2024-2025 Rotary Year

Your Help Is Needed!

Club Directors are seeking help for their Areas of Service. Please consider volunteering
for a minimum of two positions. The need is still great for the following areas of
service positions:

Vocational Service: Program Committee Members -
Contact: Brad Brown at karenbradbrown@msn.com

Youth Service: Youth Committee
Contact: Pam Brulotte at pamela.brulotte@iciclebrewing.com

International Service:
Contact Mary Scheibler at ScheiblerM@aol.com

Club Service: Contact Karla Nolton at karlanolton@gmail.com or the following
chairs:

Fellowship
Contact Heidi Kuhn at HKuhn@sleepinglady.com

Public Image - Website and Social Media
Contact Deb Schnellman at DebSchnellman@comcast.net

Fundraising
Contact Mahala Murphy-Martin at mahalamartin@outlook.com

Community Service:
Contact John Fishburne at fishburnej3@gmail.com

Additionally, help is needed with the following:

Running Tech during the weekly meetings - if you can help please contact
Melanie Baur at melanieAbaur@gmail.com or Dean Johnson at
Dean8605@charter.net
The Club Secretary, Gary Schuster, needs assistance with maintaining the
Club Manual. If you can help Gary, please contact him at
GaryMSchuster@yahoo.com
Club Historian - please contact Kiffen Fishburne at kiffen.f@gmail.com if you
would like to be the club historian for this year.

For all positions in the club, refer to the Club Organizational Chart below or click here
for a larger, printable version.

https://www.dacdb.com/Rotary/Accounts/5060/Downloads/218/Club-Manual-Appendix-Docs/Club-Organization-Chart2.pdf


Rotary Dues - Couple Discount Explained
Due to some confusion about how the couple's discount is applied for the 2024-2025
Rotary year, here is the "couples discount" explained:

Who is eligible: A couple that are cohabitating and are both active members of the
Leavenworth Rotary Club.

Amount of Discount: The discount is 20% off dues for both members. This year, a
couple will be charged $416 for dues, rather than the $520 they would pay without
the discount. The amount charged is 20% off the full amount of $520, for a discount
of $104 per couple.

Hope this helps answer your questions!

Program This Week

We will be hearing from two of our Rotary Youth Exchange members this week:

Nevada Allen, will be our outbound student this year.

Hello! My name is Nevada Allen, I am 16 and I have lived in Leavenworth for the past
13 years. For my junior year, I will be this districtâ€™s outbound student going to
Antwerp, Belgium. I am so excited, and so grateful to the Wenatchee Rotary club and
the Leavenworth Rotary club for all the help they have given me through this process!
Thank you!

Reese Mathers will be doing a presentation about her year abroad in
Germany.



Thank You to our Speaker Last Week!

???????Last week, Lupe Brito presented her classification talk. She had a unique
perspective on growing up in Leavenworth, and graduating from CHS. She has worked
hard for her many successes, from being chosen to study abroad in Costa Rica, to
being the first in her family to receive a college degree.

To listen to her classification talk, please click this link.

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/sJsXzXIQTEyrMh6yHTevbpzBtxLqf1bJARY_Ns9YB0VhEjMeabqPMSp_Lku-LdD1.oTfine-ryGINef33


News From Co-President Kiffen
Hello Rotary family,

I was reading our August Rotary Magazine, on pg. 18 & 19,
there was a fascinating
article about â€œPeople of action around the globeâ€​. It
really inspired me to see what other
clubs are doing.

1. Belize City, renovating a school and a park as part of its
Youth-focused agenda.
2. The club of Columbia, purchased about $600 of school
supplies and delivered
100 sets of notebooks, pencils, pens, erasers, sharpeners
and more to students

around the city.
3. Liberia, with financial support from the Rotary Club of Loveland, Colorado
helped train 200 young women to establish microenterprises to make and sell
reusable sanitary pads and address the high, recurring cost of pads that makes
them out of reach for many families that struggle to make ends meet, that leads
thousands of girls to miss classes so often that they eventually drop out of
school.

It was a very interesting and inspiring articleâ€¦it made me wonder, how many of our
members take the time to read this magazine and broaden our horizons of what we
might endeavor to do or join another club to reach out into the world to help those
less fortunate than we are.

I for one often find myself rather complacent sometimes about others that are less
fortunate than myself. Thatâ€™s one reason I love Rotary and the Rotary magazine
that
helps me see past myself, to a world that needs us. Donâ€™t get me wrong, I am
proud
of the things we do and the work we put in to help here at home, but when I read
articles like this, I find my heart and mind hungering to extend my boundaries and
reach out beyond myself. I hope you take the time to read our magazine and be
inspired too.

â€œHe profits most who serves bestâ€​

August Birthdays

Ross Frank - August 11
Brad Brown - August 13

Pamela Brulotte - August 21
Bill Dick - August 29

Brisa Peacock - August 29



Visit Our Website!

leavenworthrotarywa.com

Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?

pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09

Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826

http://leavenworthrotarywa.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://links.clubrunner.email/ls/click?upn=u001.kMw73Zp38bMLE6rAti0xQ3FOJtI-2BUStTirsHi-2Fkqdyuw8L0TxVZC0v2YWf-2Fnd-2B8CN7WJ9OHshxzbYRul0J360dKXg-2FSeTp0FDFlarG-2FeqHUGPtLgHynxwxIiX7tjRJV74fv5_82Tygn-2Bd0Ni0utBTOazOz7794OMjCyoptRGFCmvJWXqy-2Bq5guPVRQIK5-2FkgF7bsOli8Scngs4z6ex1qz-2FIWnKK0zqXHUt3hODjDQAhvtX6-2FkM7l0EMcWEaaWJ9YvdmMglI-2BsBD0EbjzoM3C-2BfEnJkLI7qZZhXKgJ2jDSiCwJv1X7crujhi-2BlcMSw3M2yi2vyrZVttw0ak06p4hKEndBtQg5IlJfZ0dBRHc-2F1zpmJre2Qtcs-2BfrICgiiyrFN7ORLKMMoQ1JLnEAttw5TDikAsYsozToiUdKPVxdhlXSCHw3YVTx1F-2FZ-2FIUkKHNbwyXnwdKT0nhbSlqdaUZISsOhd0aSWSuycY2EeLnEvfBD19pnyauSrI1ruo02wmXSeR3XfI
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